
KUIL-LD 
 

Silent Notification and STA Request 
 
 

 Station KUIL-LD went silent on or about August 30, 2017, due to damage received from 

Hurricane Harvey.  The licensee requests authorization for the station to remain silent while the 

damage continues to be assessed and plans for repairs are made. 

 

 The date the station went silent is listed in the form as January 22, 2018, because LMS 

would not accept an earlier date. 


